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RE: Louisiana Examination Reciprocity

This letter serves as notice of the change in requirements for examination reciprocity with the
Louisiana State Licensing Board for Contractors effective immediately.

Going forward, if an applicant/licensee/registrant holds a classification that requires a test in any
other state, and they have passed that test — with no waivers, exemptions, or grandfathering in
effect — the LSLBC will accept that passing exam for reciprocity. The exam will be accepted for
the classification chosen by the LSLBC and will be equivalent in nature. All other requirements
for licensure must be met, including the investigation of all violations or pending violations.

This change in procedure renders any previous agreements null and void. We believe this new
method 1s less restrictive and will be beneficial to all licensees.

Feel free to contact our office with any questions regarding this information.
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